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Dear Mr. Sarmiento 

Written communication to council

Thanks as always. 

﻿Dear Council,
Dear City Manager,

Subj:  Surprise... less than stellar citywide mask and group activities ban performance

I can’t believe one council members expressed surprise at less than
stellar mask and group activities ban performance citywide. 

He offered an amendment to handcuff and occlude it by not making
Mask Enforcement citywide.

But that’s just the tip of the iceberg. 

Bottom line is neither the group activities ban that can’t be enforced
without a misdemeanor ticket NOR the mask laws are working
effectively. 

Signage is a mess. 

It’s hard and slightly ingenuous to rely on education to fix our mask
and group activities problems when you can’t or won’t  get the
signage right.  

Mask Required & Group Activities Ban Signs are not posted
consistently on strand, beach or the greenbelt. 

Inconsistency reproduces and multiplies and a failure to provide
effective oversight has consequences.  

Want to understand the root of the problem.... look in the mirror. 

Anthony Higgins
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